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New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Androscoggin Valley Region Refuse Disposal District
Docket: DG 10-244

Dear Commissioners:

On behalf of Androscoggin Valley Region Refuse Disposal District (“AVRRDD”), I am writing
to inform the Commission of AVRRDD’s withdrawal of its Petition for License to Construct and
Maintain a Gas Pipeline Over and Across the Androscoggin River in the City of Berlin, New
Hampshire which was filed September 3, 2010 and assigned Docket Number DG1O-244. As you
are aware, Gorham Paper and Tissue, LLC intends to own and construct both the natural gas and
landfill gas pipeline as they cross the Androscoggin River.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. Thank you for your assistance with this
matter.

Sharon Gauthier, Executive Director, Androscoggin Valley Regional Refuse Disposal
District
Attorney Joanna Tourangeau
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National Impact Uniquely New Hampshire.


